## do you remember? did you see?

DA P

Do you have any memories, photos or films of Weymouth Pavilion you would like to share?

The children from Westfield Technology College and St Andrew's School have begun an exciting joint project to investigate Weymouth Pavilion throughout the ages. They would be very interested to hear from members of the public who have any memories about Weymouth Pavilion over the years.

If you have any memories you would be willing to share please get in touch. You may for example have some memories about the Ritz theatre. Have you seen a show there you can tell us about? Did you perhaps work at the Pavilion in the past or even perform there? If so please, please contact us at either of the schools. You can contact us by phone, email, post, or reply on our website; www.pavilionpast.org.uk

Contact: Karen Bidwell, Inclusion Co-ordinator. Westfield Technology College, Littlemoor Road, Preston, Weymouth Dorset DT3 6AA. Tel: (01305) 833518; Fax: (01305) 835414;

Email: karen@pavilionpast.org.uk web: www.pavilionpast.org.uk











